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12 November 2019 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Year 5 trip to the Trenchard Air Museum at RAF Halton, Wendover 

As part of our topic work on World War Two and the Battle of Britain, we have been given the opportunity 
to extend the children’s learning by visiting the Trenchard Air Museum at RAF Halton in Wendover on 
Tuesday 26th November 2019. The cost of entry to this fabulous venue is free.  However, we would kindly 
ask for a donation of £10.00 to cover the cost of the coach to transport us there and back. 

This year, activities will be focused on the Battle of Britain (plotting table and grid references), the Blitz and 
life in an air raid shelter, flight simulators and rationing.  The children will be given the opportunity to taste 
tapioca pudding, a typical dish of the time, made with rationed ingredients. The knowledge they will gain 
from the trip will help extend their mathematical, historical, geographical and scientific knowledge of this 
important topic. 

The coach will be leaving promptly at 9.00 am in order to take advantage of all the exciting activities that 
have been arranged for us, which will begin at 9.45am.  As such, we would ask that all children be present 
in school at 8.30 am ready for an 8.40 am register. We will be returning to school by 3.30 pm for regular 
pick up. Children will need to bring a packed lunch and water bottle. We kindly ask that the children do not 
bring any money on this trip as there will not be any opportunities to purchase anything. 

Please return the permission slip to the school office by Friday 22 November. If you have any queries, 
please contact the office. 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs Kittler  
Year 5 Cass Teacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Headteacher: Mrs Sarah Leighton 
Spring Valley Drive, Hughenden Valley, Bucks, HP14 4LR  Tel No: 01494 562501  
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